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It shall be the policy of the school district to give appropriate recognition to pupils for progress 
and/or attainment in all areas of classroom scholastic endeavor as well as in areas of the 
school's co-curriculum and extracurricular activities. 
 
The recognition should be as closely related as possible to the nature of the achievement and 
should be assessed by school administration. 

CROSS REF.:  BBHCAwards, Recognitions, Certificates 


